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RPL and REACH provide affordable food boxes for the community 

 
Regina Public Library has partnered with Regina Education on Child Hunger (REACH) to offer 
healthy, low-cost food boxes for pickup at five library branches.  
 
The food boxes can be ordered online through REACH’s website, and they are available for 
pickup at Glen Elm, George Bothwell, Sherwood Village, Sunrise, and Regent branches.  
 
“Regina Public Library is a valued partner for REACH’s Good Food Box,” says Matt Leisle, 
Executive Director of Reach, “Having library branches as pickup locations represents a 
significant step forward in making affordable, healthy food more accessible to everyone in 
Regina. Together, we’re making it easier for our community to access what they need to 
thrive.”  
 
“Offering members of the community direct access to nutritious food at a low cost is a tangible 
way that the library can support the community,” said Kimberley Hintz, Executive Director of 
Branch Libraries at Regina Public Library. 
 
REACH Good Food Boxes are filled with a variety of fresh fruits, vegetables, and pantry items 
that can help everyone eat healthy and save money. Orders can be placed every two weeks and 
are available for pickup at the library and several locations across the city.  
 
Explore all of RPL’s Community Supports at reginalibrary.ca/community-supports.  
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